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November 2, 2021 

 

Mr. John P. Ary 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
P.O. Box 841 
Cañon City, CO 81215 

 
RE: McKenzie Pit, Permit No. M-1980-224;  
 Availability of Records Problem/Possible Violation Resolved 
 
Dear Mr. Ary, 
 
On November 2, 2021, the Division received an email from Jodi Schreiber documenting recent 
mining activity at the McKenzie Pit.  As the provided reports show material sales between August 
31, 2021 and September 30, 2021, there is not a possible violation of Rule 1.13.5    The Division 
considers this issue resolved.   
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Jodi Schreiber, Fremont Paving 
 


